March 16, 2020, To: Our Dear patients

PROTECT YOURSELF AND YOURS PROTECT YOUR CITY, YOUR STATE, YOUR COUNTRY AND THE WHOLE WORLD

In these times of uncertainty, we have to look to science to make the best decisions, keeping in mind that we have been an integral part of this medical and social community we lived in for more than half of our lives. In the face of this unusual seemingly fierce virus disease that spread to every country in the world (Pandemic) including our beloved USA, we like to communicate with you the following:

As our nation deals with the COVID-19 Virus Pandemic, everyone has the obligation to monitor the situation closely and stay in touch with all branches of the media such as TV and Radio networks. They have been more than adequate and informative.

Please frequently visit < CDC.GOV > and must take and follow their words and advice exactly & seriously. One important suggestion is that everyone should be socially distant now, meaning that everyone should and must cancel any engagement or gathering more than 10 people, & enforce personal hygiene.

To comply with these requirements, we have to close our office until the new time announced by the national and state regulatory agencies depending on how the virus Pandemic is behaving. For emergencies call 911 or go to the nearest open hospital facility.

For non-emergencies, can connect with us if the need arises by:

- Office Phone: 239-261-5599 or
- Fax: 888-589-4111 our temporary Fax or
- Leaving a message on our website at Allergytoday.com

Thank you for being you. Our doctors and staff wishing health and safety to you and yours. We know we will move through this challenging situation together and victory over the virus epidemic is near.

OUR BEST WISHES TO ALL OF YOU.

Tel: 239-261-5599

Sincerely;

Shawky A. Hassan, MD, Ph.D. / Fikria E. Hassan, MD, Ph.D.